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Partners 

On May 20, 2015 we gathered a group of partners for a discussion of the authorization 

for lay ecclesial ministers.  Following is a list of organizations and dioceses that were present 

in this conversation and contributed to the recommendations. 

Archdiocese of Seattle, Washington 

Archdiocese of St. Paul and Minneapolis, Minnesota 

Boston College School of Theology and Ministry 

Canon Law Society of America 

Cardinal Stritch University 

Catholic Association of Theological Field Education 

Catholic Education Ministries 

Center for Applied Research in the Apostolate (CARA) 

Center for Ministry Development 

Diocese of Green Bay, Wisconsin 

Diocese of Lafayette, Indiana 

Diocese of Salina, Kansas 

Diocese of St. Cloud, Minnesota 

Diocese of Winona, Minnesota 

Fedracion de Institutos Pastorales (FIP)-Congar Institute 

Loyola University Chicago 

Saint John's School of Theology and Seminary 

Saint Mary's University of Minnesota 

St Thomas University, School of Theology and Ministry, Miami Gardens, Florida 

St. Norbert College 

University of Dayton  

University of Notre Dame Master of Divinity Program 

University of St. Thomas, St. Paul, Minnesota 

Villanova University 

Youth Ministers' Network, Archdiocese of St. Paul and Minneapolis 


